
Handover Ceremony of Medical Facilities and Equipment in Amhara Region 

 

On February 26th, H.E. Mr. Daisuke Matsunaga, Ambassador of Japan in 

Ethiopia, attended the Handover Ceremony for Medical Facilities at the Minzro 

Health Center for Maternal and Newborn Survival (MaNS) Project in the Amhara 

Regional State through World Vision Japan. This three-year project aims to 

improve the health of pregnant women and newborns in the targeted area. The total 

amount of assistance is approximately USD1.75 Million.  

Dr. Abebaw, Head of the Amhara Regional Health Bureau; Dr.Tegae, Deputy Head 

of Amhara Regional Finance and Economic Cooperation Bureau; Mr. Edward 

Brown, National Director for World Vision Ethiopia and Mr. Ayumu Osawa, 

Programme Coordinator for World Vision Japan also attended the Ceremony. 
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